
 

Dear Holy Rosary 
Parishioners, 

For the first year in 
many, the Holy Rosary 
Fall Dinner will not be 
held due to the Covid-
19 Pandemic.  We will, 
however, hold the Fall 
Raffle.  Raffle tickets 
will be mailed soon. 
The raffle tickets will 
sell for $5 per ticket or 
3 for $10.  Please 
return your tickets and 
money by dropping off 
or mailing to Holy 
Rosary Parish Office at 
405 South Main Street, 
Monroe City, MO  
63456.  The winners 
will be announced at 
the close of the live-
streamed 9:30 a.m. 
Mass on Sunday, 
November 15. 

    

 
First Ticket Drawn - $1000 

Second Ticket - $500 
Third Ticket – The Beautiful Quilt 

Shown Below 
Tickets Four, Five, Six and Seven 

will receive $50 C&R Gift 
Certificates 

 

Holy Rosary 
Fall Raffle 

 


